
Homedale School District #370 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees 

From: Rob Sauer 

Date: 7/9/2020 

Re: Superintendents Board Report 

Updates 

 A number of staff members led by Mr. Holtry did a fantastic job of putting together a 

graduation ceremony for the graduating class of 2020. Holding the graduation on the 

football field was very well received and might be a location that many will hope for in 

the future.  

 

 The admin team will be attending the annual Idaho Association of School Administrators 

conference the first week of August in Boise. Unless further restrictions are put in place 

between now and then.    

 

 All of our certified positions for staff are filled for the 2020-21 school year.  

 

 

 


